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BOARD NOTICE 818 OF 2025

SOUTH AFRICAN PHARMACY COUNCIL 

FEES PAYABLE TO THE COUNCIL UNDER THE PHARMACY ACT 53 OF 1974 

In terms of Regulation 3(2) of the Regulations relating to the fees payable to Council (GNR. 
2827, published on 2 December 2022), Council may increase fees payable by way of a Board 
Notice and must publish such Board Notice on its website inviting comments or inputs on the 
proposed fee increment for a period of not less than thirty (30) days prior to the implementation 
of the increased increment. As in the past, all efforts will be made to curtail costs and keep 
any increases in fees to a minimum. The proposed fee increment for the year 2026 is hereby 
published for comments. 

Interested persons are invited to submit, within thirty (30) days of publication of this notice, 
substantiated comments or representations on the proposed fees payable to the Council for 
2026, to the Registrar, South African Pharmacy Council, by email to: BN@sapc.za.org (for the 
attention of the Company Secretary and Legal Services).  

SCHEDULE 

In terms of Regulation 3(2) of the Regulations relating to the fees payable to Council, the 
proposed annual fee increment for the fees payable to the South African Pharmacy Council 
for 2026 shall be based on the headline consumer inflation rate for the month of October 2025.  

 

MR VM TLALA  

REGISTRAR/CEO 

Address: 591 Belvedere Street, Arcadia, Pretoria, 0083,  

Private Bag X40040, Arcadia, 0007. Telephone: 0861 7272 00 




